
 

 

 

 

25th July 2018  

 

 

 

MV” Shansi v 1813” port omissions 
 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

We wish to advise that the MV” Shansi v 1809” has incurred delays 

within New Zealand and Brisbane, and PNG ports from heavy 

weather and port congestion during her current voyage.  

This will regretfully delay her scheduled programme from 

previous advertised cargo delivery dates. In order to correct 

her delayed schedule we are required to omit Lautoka and Port 

Moresby on voyage 1813.  

 

Your local representative will contact you with revised routing 

options within the Swire network to ensure suitable shipment 

timing is maintained.  

 

The revised voyage dates are reflected below;  

 

Port ETA / ETD 

Marsden Point 05-08 September 

Auckland 08-09 September 

Tauranga 10-12 September 

Brisbane 16-18 September 

Lae 22-24 September 

 

All inbound cargo for Port Moresby on Shansi 1813 from 

New Zealand will be discharged in Brisbane for loading on board 

Highland Chief 1831N arriving in Brisbane 20th September then Port 

Moresby ETA 25th September.  

Swire Shipping apologizes for any inconvenience, and 

appreciates your continued support.  For  further  information  

please  do  not  hesitate  to  contact  your  local representative.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 


